
               Balika Vidyapith, Lakhisarai  

   Class 11Sc     Sub  CCA    Date 18/09/XX 

 

Dear Students, good wishes. 

 You are passing through a very tough 

situation. At one side you  are going to 

be registered in cbse for appearing 

AISSCE-2022 and on another side you 

are away from the school campus from 

the month March 2020 due to Covid-19. 

The government of India has allowed to 

open the school for classes 9 to 12 in 

two shifts from 21st September 2020 

with the strict guidelines to keep the 

campus and its components safe. Our 

school is also going to call the the 



students in two shifts containing 

students not more than 20 students in 

one class particularly for clearing doubt 

if you have in the study material sent to 

you. Now you are suggested to write an 

article discussing pros and cons of the 

decision issued by the government 

looking the health risk of students and 

teachers.  

 

                     ******* 


